
From: Eileen Willmott  
Sent: 12 July 2022 13:21 
To: Planning 
Subject: Eileen Willmott, I support 2022/1842/L at 1 Holly Village. 12/7/22 
 
Dear Planners and Tree Officers,  
I am writing as a private individual to support the retention of the Holly Trees, 
the replacement of the wooden posts and chains and the planting of Ilex 
crenata (Japanese Holly) as a boundary hedge at No 1 Holly Village, N6 6QJ.  I 
support the ultimate aim of restoring the original ‘continuous building  mass’ 
at the main entrance of Nos. 1 and 2 Holly Village. 
Many thanks, 
Eileen Willmott 
 


